
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – October 5, 2020 

 

Board members: Sabina Ernst, Phyl Newbeck, Livy Strong, and Hilaire Thomas 

 

Our fall newsletter will be on its way shortly.  At our October meeting we discussed the Mobbs 

Committee’s plan to make a presentation to the Jericho Select Board in favor of permanently 

conserving the property.  The hope is that they will be able to make the presentation in 

November. 

 

The Jericho Conservation Commission also spoke to the Jericho Select Board regarding the 

reserve fund which was voted on at Town Meeting. The process will be tweaked if changes are 

needed. 

 

 

 


